
Meetings: (monthly) 2nd Wednesday at 7:00 p.m.  Clariti Advanced Vision Correction 
481 S. Landmark Ave., Bloomington, Indiana 

                      *Club Meetings June - September, Held At The Club's Flying Site 
Flying Site:  1 mile East of SR 37 on Wylie Road, Bloomington, IN 
Website:     http://www.monroecountyrcclub.org 

January 2015 Edition 

President:           Mark Sexton        812-327-6012      cudaman321@sbcglobal.net 
VP/Treasurer:   Rick Hill              812-336-1746      hill2@indiana.edu 
Secretary:           Dennis Friesel     812-332-1746      dfriesel@comcast.net 
Newsletter:         Brian Elliott        765-346-1123       n9jpx09@yahoo.com 

 December Meeting Notes… 
    We enjoyed a nice dinner at the new KRC facility in 
Ellettsville after everybody found their way there.  Several took 
a tour of Ellettsville before they found it.  

    The food was good & the beer was chilled. There was one 
item on the buffet that I heard compared to packed sawdust but 
the star of the menu was the shrimp. It was excellent! 

    

President Mark Sexton passed out certificates of 
appreciation to many club members & some spouses for 
outstanding service to the club during 2014. 
    Tim Mellott presented his picture DVD set to music of 
the year in review.  
    Barb Hill took some pictures that should appear on the 
website & I took a few to put in this publication. 

    I hope everybody enjoyed themselves & got plenty to eat.  
Those who missed the event due to illness should be better by 
now & ready to tackle 2015. 
    Those who have certificates coming & were not able to attend 
will be getting them from Mark at the January 14th club 
meeting. 
   Thanks to VP Rick Hill for making the arrangements! 

 

    Interesting Bits…     
        We celebrated the “shortest Thursday” of 2014 by 
going to Bynum’s Steakhouse in Martinsville. The 
only pilots I observed at Nebo 
getting in a cold flight before the 
dinner were Jeff Snodgrass & 
myself. Jeff took a picture of my 
T28 as it got dark. 
Jeff & Jimmy Vanvleet took the 
pictures at Bynum’s. The food was 
excellent as always & Mark 
suggested that we plan to do it 
again on the equinox Thursday 
(March 19th) if we can save 
enough money by then to pay for 

dinner… 
 
    There was a huge crowd at Paragon on December 19th for the 
last indoor flying session of 2014. Mom brought several of the 
kids, grandkids, & a great grandkid to try out the Proto X 

quadcopters she got them for Christmas. Karen brought donuts 
& we had a big time. We got Karen a gift certificate to Tomato 
Pie Pizza Joint & a bunch of us went over there after flying & 
filled up the party room. 
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    I got home with an extra Vapor in my van. After several 
days, a few phone calls, & some emails, it made it’s way back 
to Bruce Bundy. Bruce asked if loosing his airplane or not 
realizing it was gone for days was dorkable... 
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Event Calendar 
 

January 14  Monthly Club Meeting 
 

January 24  Charlestown Swap Meet 
 

February 11  Monthly Club Meeting 
 

February 22 Annual Club Swap Meet 
 

March 7  Converse Swap Meet 
 

April 10—12  Toledo R/C Expo 
 

July 20—26  Airventure “Oshkosh” 

Don’t forget to support our sponsors! 


